

Reading and Writing

FUN TIME!

How did you spend your last holiday? Did you have fun?

I went to Cambridge with my family for a day. First, we got on a red bus and went sightseeing. I took lots of photos with my new camera. Then we bought food from the market and had a picnic next to the river. After that we went on a boat! That was exciting. I didn't buy any souvenirs because we didn't have time.



Magda, 12

My best day out in the holidays was to the Transport Museum. I went there with my parents and little brother. We learnt lots about the history of transport in the UK. It wasn't boring because there was so much to see and do. We got on and off beautiful old trams and my brother was a bus driver for five minutes!



Michael, 13

There's a small farm near my town for animals with no home. My granny sometimes helps there. I went with her one day in the holidays. There were cats, dogs, hamsters and four horses. The farm looks after the animals and looks for a new home for them. I'm going to help there next summer. I can't wait!



Alice, 11

1 Read the texts. Answer the questions.

- 0 What did Magda do first?
She went sightseeing.
- 1 Where did Magda have lunch?

- 2 Why didn't Magda buy any souvenirs?

- 3 What did Michael learn about?

- 4 Who was a bus driver for five minutes?

- 5 What animals did Alice see?

- 6 What is Alice going to do next summer?

□/6

2 Look at the picture. Complete the sentences and answer the questions.



- 0 What time does the red bus leave? quarter past ten
- 00 The pink suitcase is next to the plant.
- 1 The girl in the purple jeans is _____.
- 2 The girl's mum is _____.
- 3 The old woman is wearing _____.
- 4 What's the old woman doing? _____.
- 5 How many suitcases are there? _____.
- 6 What's the man in the green jumper doing? _____.